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February 14, 2007
Mr. Steven Lederer, Director
Upper Valley Agency
1195 Third Street, Room 101

Napa, California 94559

Subject: Contract Addendum Letter
Dear Steven:

HDR/Brown, Vence & Associates (HDR/BVA) is pleased to offer continued assistance to the Upper Valley Agency (UVA) for rate methodology services as related to Upper Valley Disposal Services (UVDS) and Clover Flat Landfill (CFL). As discussed, we have prepared a Scope of Work and associated Budget derived from our understanding of the work remaining to complete the project.
Scope of Work

Answer Questions – We will answer questions from UVA staff regarding implementation of new rate methodologies for CFL and UVDS.
Review Application to Methodology – We will review UVA staff’s application of the new rate methodology to new rates for CFL and UVDS.
Interim Meeting – We assume one meeting with UVA staff to discuss the new rate application.
Attend Board Meeting – Michael Greenberg will prepare for and attend one UVA Board meeting.

Budget

We propose to conduct the scope of work discussed above for a not to exceed amount of $6,561.80 including all labor and expenses. This amount will be treated as an addendum to the existing contract. A breakdown by work scope component is included below:
Answer Questions – $786.20 (4 hrs)
Review Application to Methodology – $3,144.80 (16 hrs)
Interim Meeting – $1,315.40 (6 hrs)
Attend Board Meeting – $1,315.40 (6 hrs)

We appreciate the opportunity to continue working with you on this exciting project. Please contact me at (415) 434-0900 x125. Thank you.

Very truly yours, 
HDR/BROWN, VENCE & ASSOCIATES
Michael Greenberg
Michael G. Greenberg, P.E.

Vice President

Cc: Tom Vence, Vence Consulting
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